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Welcome 
If you are reading this then THANK YOU for your 
interest in our newly formed non-profit, ReLeaf 
Washington. Your contributions, whether through 
donations, endorsements or volunteerism have helped 
us establish our “roots” and we look forward to growing 
for many years to come!  

 

Plantings 

There have been two 
plantings during the 
beginning days of our 
group. 

• Two trees at Bobby 
Andrews Rec Center

• Seven trees at P.S. Jones 
Memorial Park

RELEAF 
WASHINGTON 

Plant, Promote & Protect

Board Member 
Frank Phelps and 
James Smallwood, 
a P.S. Jones 
Alumnus plant one 
of the seven trees 
at P.S. Jones 
Memorial Park



Summer/Fall 2019

 www.releafwashington.com

Partnerships 

While waiting for cooler 
temperatures to resume tree 
plantings, we have been busy 
creating partnerships 
throughout the city. We are 
proud to count Washington 
Parks and Recreation 
Department, P.S. Jones 
Alumni Association, and the 
Historic District of 
Washington as newly 
formed collaborators 
helping in the promotion, 
planting and maintenance of 
our trees.

Kathy Whichard with D.A.R. 
presents Heather Thienpont, 
President, with a donation 
check from her organization.

Meet the Board
Heather Moore Thienpont, President

Betsy Kane, Vice President

Dick Leach, Treasurer

Mack Simpson, Secretary

Meredith Loughlin, Board Member

Frank Phelps, Board Member

Upcoming Projects

 Collaborating with the City of Washington to plant 
trees in and around the downtown district, focusing 
on the area between Stewart Parkway and Main 
Street.

The Historic Commission is partnering with ReLeaf 
to give residents in the historic district an option to 
donate a tree to be planted elsewhere in the district in 
lieu of replacing one on their property.

We are also reaching out to local high schools to offer 
opportunities to Juniors and Seniors who require 
volunteer hours for graduation and college 
applications.

http://www.releafwashington.com
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Travis Rogerson
Rebecca Clark
Beth Oden
Tommy & Pam Swanner
David & Ginny Jones
James Shelton
Rodney & B.L. Lawrence
Daughters of the American Revolution
Tom & Bet Archie
Dr. Rick & Cherri Howdy
Katherine Mitchell
Margaret McEwen
Bob & Jessie Paciocco
William & Elaine Wood
David & Mary Hocevar
David Carraway & Lisa Hodges
Dianna Aideuis
Chuck & Mia Williams
John & Ann Crew
Meredith & Neil Loughlin
Polk & Cathy Culpepper
Johnny Rodman
Ernie Larkin
Peter Farrell
Jim Leach
Jennifer Skvarla
Scott Fortenberry
Swanson & Lind Graves
Grace Bonner
Fred & Pat Holscher
Fred & Sallie Scales
Bob Rich/Charles Phillips
Dr. Steven & Dawn Cohen
Joe & Betsy Hester
Richard & Judy Young
Bill Ferrell
Richard & Elizabeth Morin
Frank & Ginger Longino

Sue Nicholson
Mac Hodges
Ed & Shirley Stone
Dewey & Barbara Walker
Mary Todd Warren
Dr. Josh & Carol Tayloe
John & Heather Thienpont
Mack Simpson
Becky Leach
Sabin Leach
Frank & Patti Phelps
Joe & Margaret McKoy
Richard Gerard, Jr.
Elizabeth (Betsy) Kane
Betsy & Mark Boxer
Dick Leach
Lawrence Cantrell
George & Jeannie Kountouris
Emory Morgan
Beth Sloan
Scott Campbell
Rod Cantrell
Pat Piacente
Kathleen Redman

Thank You!!

The outpouring of support for 
our organization has been truly 
inspiring. As a volunteer group, 

this mission would be impossible 
without your support!

http://www.releafwashington.com
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